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A regional programme on labour migration in the fishing sector

To protect labour rights and promote a safe and secure environment, in
particular for all migrant workers

To strengthen regulatory framework related to labour migration and labour
standards

To empower migrant workers, their families, organizations and
commmunities to exercise their rights

TO PROMOTE
REGULAR
AND SAFE
LABOUR
MIGRATION

The Joint Project shall be carried out in collaboration with IOM and UNDP in South-East Asia: Laos, Thailand, Cambodia,
Myanmar (with limitation of interaction due to the current situation in Myanmar), the Philippines, Laos, Viet Nam and
Indonesia. The JP is a multi-year and multi-country action implemented with an asymmetric approach, with the following
objectives:



Fair Seas Labour Conference with 85
participants from 8 countries with
priorities identified

ASEAN Declaration on the Placement
and Protection of Migrant Fishers
adopted with Ship to Shore Rights
South-East Asia (S2SR) support.

Key knowledge exchange on seafood
good labour practices between
Indonesian association of seafood
processing sector (Indonesian Pole and
Line and Handline Fisheries Association
- AP2HI) and the Thai association of
seafood processing sector 

A Harmonization Team established by
the Indonesian Coordinating Ministry of
Maritime Affairs and Investment to
work on harmonizing laws and
regulations in Indonesia fishing sector

Stronger and more empowered trade
union working in seafood processing
sector (Trade Union Federation of Food,
Beverage, Tourism, Restaurant, Hotel
And Tobacco  - KAMIPARHO) 

A Joint Inspection Decree of Central
Java Province for the labour inspection
onboard fishing vessels 

IMPLEMENTING PARTNERS:

KEY RESULTS: 

The establishment of the Migrant
Resource Center (MRC) specific for
Indonesian Migrant Fishers in Tegal
Central Java Province, the first of its
kind in Tegal, in collaboration with the
Indonesian Migrant Workers Trade
Union (SBMI). 


